
Dear Neighbor,

As a follow-up to our August 30th letter, we invite you to attend a virtual neighborhood meeting
next month.  

Dominion Energy is proud to be a new neighbor with our Winterpock solar facility. Once constructed, 
this newly acquired 20MW solar facility will serve 5,000 customers in the county and Greater 
Richmond Region.

Construction is scheduled to begin in the second quarter of 2022. The Dominion Energy project team 
is committed to keeping our neighbors and community informed as we evaluate the proposed site. 
To that end, we will be hosting a Webex virtual neighborhood meeting at 6:30 PM on November 16th. 

To join the meeting, complete the following steps:

If joining by mobile device, tablet, or computer
 1. Download the Cisco WebEx Meetings app or go to https://dominionenergy.webex.com 
 2. Enter the Meeting ID: 2332 202 5979
 3. Enter your name, email, and the event password: winterpock

If calling in by phone
 1. Dial in toll-free at +1-415-655-0002
 2. Enter the access code: 2332 202 5979   

Learn how to join this virtual meeting by downloading the app at www.webex.com/downloads. 
If you have any questions, please contact Brittani Edwards at 804-432-6127 or
brittani.c.edwards@dominionenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Brittani C. Edwards 
Community Affairs Representative, Dominion Energy

cc: James K. Beazley, Dominion Energy
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